
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PENDING ACCREDITATION 

 
 
July 17, 2024 
 
 
Keith Irwin 
Industrial Inspection & Consulting LLC 
6524 Schamber Drive 
Norton Shores, MI  49444 
 
 
Dear Keith:  
 
Congratulations!  You have taken a major initial step toward achieving your ISO/IEC 17025:2017 
goals. 
 
Your selection of an accreditation body signifies that your company is in the final stages of 
preparing for your assessment, which is tentatively planned for the Fourth Quarter 2024. This most 
important decision brings your organization one step closer to demonstrating its commitment to 
quality and proving to your customers that Industrial Inspection & Consulting LLC can meet their 
standards. 
 
Thank you for choosing PJLA as your official ISO/IEC 17025:2017 accreditation provider.  Should 
you have any questions between now and the time of your assessment, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Szerszen 
President 
  
 

 


